
EuroFloorball Cup 2008 report 
 

Preparations for EuroFloorball 2008 final round to be in Vantaa have started very well. The 
project plan has been made and the preparations are in schedule. The organizing 
committee has had three meetings so far. Mr Ari Vehniäinen has been EFC2008 Secretary 
General from 1.8.2008 and Ms Kaarina Salomaa will start 1.11.2008 as an EFC2008 assistant.  

The preliminary schedule for the EFC2008 final round has been made and it will be 
finalized after the last EFC Qualifications. The ticket selling will start in September. 

Info letter to the teams 
The organizing committee has sent 3.7.2007 the first info letter to those ten teams who are 
ready for the final round. There was information about the organizing committee, venues, 
accommodation and city of Vantaa.  
 
The same info letter will be send to rest of the six final round teams after the EFC 
Qualifications.  

TV 
The organizing committee had their first TV-negotiations with the Finnish Broadcasting 
Company Yle but they weren’t able to make a contract between EFC2008 and Yle. After 
that the organizing committee started negotiations with the Sport Channel and the 
contract has been made. The Sport Channel is the host broadcaster for EFC2008. The 
Sport Channel will produce and broadcast four games, both of men’s semi-finals and 
women’s and men’s finals. According to the contract between IFF and Finnish Floorball 
Federation the TV production will be made such that the transmission to the other 
countries is possible. 

Web pages 
The official web pages for EFC2008 will be open 7.9.2008. The address is www.efc2008.fi.  


